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From Snow and Cold... 
 

Greetings from cold Colorado!  Yesterday was twenty 
below and the firewood stack is quickly diminishing.  
We have had lots of snow this winter along with the 
cold.  While this translates to lots of plowing and shov-
eling, it will provide much needed water in a few 
months.  It also means a first-time experience for these 
three boys.   
 
Two weeks ago we hosted the Gonzalez  family.  They 
have served in Costa Rica for over 12 years.  They 
planted a church and also run a hope center through 
Hope Partners International.  What a delight to spend 
time with them and watch their boys experience snow 
for the very first time!    

...To Dallas 
Annette just returned from Texas where she 
served with others to host an Azmera Stateside 
Summit. These events bring such refreshment to 
women serving in missions.  Her time there was 
God-kissed...a time where heaven and earth came 
together. Here is what some attendees said,  
  
“There were lightbulbs going off in my head 
through listening and seeing other REAL people 
walking with God and being available.” 
 
“I’ve gotten some desperately needed insight and 
time with like-minded women.” 

Annette enjoyed reconnecting with Lori, who 
joined  us 29 years ago as a student on a summer 
mission in Mongolia.  She now has an incredible 
ministry teaching and discipling. 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please pray for Gonzalez Family as they 
continue to serve in San Jose, Costa Rica. 
 
Please Pray for Annette and the other 
Azmera team as they will be leading an-
other retreat in the Phillipines beginning 
Feb. 10. 
 
Please Pray for the Lord to use Adven-
turesome Soul to inspire thrill seekers to 
find the greatest thrill of all, Knowing 
God and Making Him known! 
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Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 
 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

A Covid Project 
 
A few months ago I finally finished this task!  It 
lasted a couple years in total, but glad to be done.  
When your kids ask you to ‘please write down 
some of your stories for us’, it carries more 
weight.  So, after putting this off for too long  and 
thanks to some down time due to Covid….it’s 
done.   

I would love to send you a copy if you would 
like, please email me. It is also available on 
Amazon if you prefer.  As I have told many, it 
is an easy read because I don’t know many big 
words! 

Thank you again for partnering with 
us.  We are grateful for each of you and 
could never do all that we are doing 
without you!    


